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PRESS RELEASE 
 

  All prospective candidates scheduled for interview on 23-07-2024 at 

SPSC head office Hyderabad (for various positions) are hereby informed that the 

interviews scheduled for tomorrow have been postponed due to administrative 

reasons. New date of said interviews shall be conveyed in due course of time, 

inconvenience in this regard is highly regretted. 

  It is further clarified that there would be no change of schedule / 

date for the candidates appearing for interview at SPSC regional office, Karachi.  


